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Friday 20th December 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to announce that we would like to select two Head Pupils in Year 6 in January 
2025. The children will have extra responsibilities within school and will be given the opportunity to 
work closely with Mrs Young in organising events and having a strong presence around school.  
 
If your child would like to be considered for the position, then they will need to write a letter of 
application to Mrs Young. Within the letter of the application, your child will need to explain why they 
feel that they would be the best candidate for the position. The letter will need to be handed into Mrs 
Young by no later than Wednesday 7th January 2025. It is expected that the Head Pupils will 
demonstrate, in their everyday lives, all the values that the school upholds.  
 
If your child is shortlisted, then they will need to present to the rest of the school as to why they feel 
that they would be a suitable Head Pupil. The children across school will then democratically vote 
for the best candidate.  
 
A Head Pupil needs to be resilient, hardworking, shows 
kindness to others, can present in front of a large audience 
confidently and is prepared to give up some of their free time to 
complete extra responsibilities around school.  
 
This is an excellent opportunity for all our Year 6 Pupils, and we 
are very excited to welcome two Head Pupils to represent 
Colmers Farm Primary School.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs Young or a 
member of the Year 6 team.  
 
Good Luck to all candidates applying for the position.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Young  
Head of School  
 
 


